
LSV News to Use                                 Sept. 26, 2019 
 

 

Unclaimed Boats To Be Inventoried This Weekend 
Thank you to all boat owners who have communicated with the office and 

have registered their boats and applied the new stickers.  Any unidentified 

boats will be inventoried and staged for final processing this weekend.  If 

unclaimed boats are locked with cables or chains, please be advised they 
may be cut in order to accommodate those with stickers.   Information on 

next steps with unclaimed boats will be provided next week.  If you have 

any questions or concerns regarding boat storage, LSV registration 

or LELA permits, please contact the office immediately. 
 

Watering Help Requested 

If you have an outdoor hose that can be used to water plants in common 

areas, please help out if you can.  Many of the raised planters 

have new small trees or perennials (hostas, lilies, ferns, liriope grass, etc.) 
that are showing signs of stress.  To those of you who have already been 

doing this - THANK YOU! 

 

POOL REMINDER - 2019 FINAL POOL DAY IS SUNDAY, SEPT. 
29.    DOG PADDLE DAY IS MONDAY, SEPT. 30 FROM 9:00AM to 

5:00PM. 

Thank you again to all our dedicated volunteer pool closers:  Joanna Rodes, 

Christin Sims, Kathy Smith, Gretchen Feld, Karen Digirolamo, Larry and 
Vivian Snipes, Wendy Becker and Bridge Bickel.   

 

FALL INSURANCE INVOICES OUT 

A reminder that the Fall Insurance payments are due on or before October 

16.  If you currently use automatic withdrawl for your monthly payment, 
your insurance will be processed this way.  If you DO NOT want your 

insurance paid by automatic withdrawl, and you haven't already let the office 

know, please do so before October. 16.  Thank you! 

 
GIVE TO THE GARDEN FUNDRAISING CAMPAIGN - WE'RE GETTING 

THERE! 

A BIG THANK YOU to our donors thus far.  We are close to reaching our goal 

of $500 with $445 received to date.  If you have enjoyed the harvest this 
year, and haven't yet made a donation, please consider helping out.  Your 

donation can be the one that ensures LSV reaches its goal. Any extra funds 

that come in will be used ONLY for future garden upkeep.  Donors to date 

include: 
Anonymous 

Norma Alweiss 

Jude Feld 

Wendy Backer 



Paula Adelphio 

Teresa McCarty and James Williams 

Bridge Bickel 
Cathy Herkamp 

Doug Wedding in honor of Viviane Billings 

 

Please contact the office with any questions, concerns, suggestions you may 
have.  Call, stop by or email any time.   

Have a good weekend, everyone!   

 
Ann Michel 
Property Manager 

Lakeshore Village Homeowner Association 
859-317-8303 
www.lakeshorevillage.org 
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